
Friday 7th December 2018  

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
What a day! The children have certainly been busy! 

We welcomed Rev Glyn, Mandy and Steph to school 

today. The children learnt the meaning of Christingle, 

made their own ready for the beautiful service in 

church. Thank you to all of you who were able to at-

tend, this is always a special service. 

The choir sang beautifully at the senior citizens lunch, 

it was wonderful to share our talents outside with the 

community. Thank you to Mr Snow for all his hard 

work and providing this opportunity for the children. 

The Christmas Fair has been a great fund raising event. 

A huge thank you to the PTFA for organising and rais-

ing money for our children. 

The Christingle boxes that the children bring home 

should be returned for a week today. 

And a very Happy Birthday for Mr Snow...the big 40!! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Hurford 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

 

817 686 

727 835 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

 
Rolling over until next week, Stars, writer, 
mathematician and golden leaves...the 
whole school have been stars 
with the Christingle and   
Christmas fair. 
 

 

   TERM DATES 2018/19 

         Autumn     Spring   Summer 

Term dates     5th September—20th December 7th January—5th April     23rd April—24th July 

Half Terms   19th-26th October             18th –22nd February             27th—31st May  

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


British Values 
The restaurant chain Frankie and Benny's is hoping to stop customers from using their mobile phones 
while eating dinner. It believes it is the first large company in the UK to start the scheme and is offering a 
'children eat free' bonus to anyone who agrees. 
The campaign will run for a week at all of the company's 250 restaurants and may be rolled out 
permanently depending on its success. 
Things to talk about at home… 
Do you think there are times that mobile phones and iPads should be allowed when we are having 
meals? When are these times? 
At Frankie and Benny’s, they want to put people’s phones in a locked box whilst they are eating? Do 
you think this is a good idea? Why? 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

Wednesday 12th December Foundation and KS1 Nativity 6pm. 

Saturday 15th December Foundation open event 10-11:30am. 

Tuesday 18th December Parents Open afternoon. 

Foundation and 

Key stage 1        

Nativity.  

The Nativity        

rehearsals are 

sounding fantastic. 

We cant wait for 

you to join us on 

Wednesday 12th 

December, 6pm at 

the Church. Chil-

dren should arrive 

10 minutes before, 

dressed in their cos-

tume. Photos will 

be on sale on the 

night for £1 a print. 

Following on from our Ear-
ly Help for Mental Health 
workshops yesterday, 
please see some of the 
“10 a day” choices to help 
balance our mental 
health. 


